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Over the next two weeks we will be:  

 

 Examining biographical and autobiographical 
writing. 
 

 Continuing our PSHE and Science topics 
based on “Changes.” 
 

 Learning how to convert measurements for 
weight, length and capacity in Maths. 
 

 Finding out more about mapping, in our 
Geography topic. 
 

 Continuing to explore Typography in Art. 

 

 Learning more about sport in French. 

 

 Finalising our Street Jazz routines before 
we record our dances for the Glitterball 
competition! 

 
 

Busy, busy, busy! 

We’re heading rapidly towards the end of the year and we are having a busy few weeks. The last 

couple of weeks have seen Cricket and Rounders competitions, Sports Day and a local village 

history talk for our topic work, with a further talk and village walk to follow in the coming 2 weeks. 

We are also planning a walk to our Betchworth site and a visit from Surrey Fire and Rescue Service 

before the end of term. 

 

Next week the children get a taster of Year 6. On Tuesday 27th June, they will spend the day with 

their new teacher and support staff in their classrooms for September.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jigsaw PSHE 

PSHE sessions based on “Changing Me” continue.  

Please note that you do have the right to withdraw your child from these sessions but please get in touch 

if you wish to discuss this further.  

Thank you for your support at home with this topic.  

Thanks very much for the 

enthusiasm with which 30 Days 

Wild has been embraced. The 

conversations we have had in class, 

have been fantastic!  
 

 

 


